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Snippets 

News from our Principal 

 

 

Don’t forget to wear red as we  
come together to recognise the  

Day for Daniel –Australia’s  
largest child safety and  
awareness day held in  

memory of Daniel Morcombe.  
 

Tomorrow is certainly an  
important day, and we hope 

 you can contribute in  
some way, shape or form.  

                           Take Care 
Brendan Dawson, Principal 

 
This Friday marks World Teachers' Day – an opportunity to  

celebrate, acknowledge and thank our teachers for their  
important work and role in developing our young people.  

 
Teaching is a remarkable profession and continues to play such  

a pivotal role in our community.  
 

We also know that a teacher's reach extends so much more than the classroom 
 and in partnership with our parents and carers, teachers motivate and 

 encourage students to achieve their personal and academic best.  
 

As teachers are thanked across the state tomorrow, I encourage you and your child to make 
 their teacher/s feel special. Perhaps it is a simple thank-you note, a kind word through Compass 
 Connect or a compliment as they are greeted in the morning. You and your child’s recognition,  
support and respect for the incredible work they do daily would be greatly appreciated by our  

team of dedicated staff.  
 

We will be celebrating our teachers at assembly in the MELC gym, and I would encourage any parent  
who can, to come and join us from 2:15pm. We will be modelling a Morning Routine and  

look forward to celebrating our teaching staff on this special day.  



Happy World Teacher’s Day 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

Mrs Murphy 



Grade 2 sleep over 

Our Grade 2 sleepover was a big hit 
on Friday night.   With some indoor 

games, outside fun with the school to 
ourselves, followed by chips, 

 icy-poles and a movie.   
 

The students didn’t want to go home.  
 

Thanks to Mrs White, Mr W, Mr Q, 
Brooke and Mr Dawson for making it 

such a great event.  



Assembly every Friday 2.15pm 

 in the Gym.  All welcome! 

 

 

 
Fri 

15th  
Dec 

 

 Melbourne Cup  

Public Holiday 

 

Mon 

4th - 7th  
December 

 

 
 

Tue 

7th 
Nov 

Prep - Gr 2  
Swimming 

Wed 

22nd - 24th 

NOV 

Grade 3/4  
Camp  

 

Mon  & Fri 

6th & 25th  
Nov 

Prep 2023 Get Set @ 

South Street Program  

Session 2 

Fri 

27th  
Oct 

Year 6  
Graduation 

No school  

Bus 

 

World  

Teachers’ 
Day 



News from Mr Ireland  

 

Positive Primers are like scuffing the 

 surface of the student’s brain so 

 that learning sticks.  

Positive Primers involve a small  

movement, oral, thinking or creative 

 task designed to encourage the  

flow of positive emotions  

before learning commences.  

School News 



School Student Broadband Internet  

The Australian Government has established the School Student Broadband Initiative to provide free 
home internet for one year for up to 30,000 eligible families with school-aged students. 
 
The initiative aims to boost education opportunities. NBN Co is leading the rollout of this initiative 
across the country.   
 
Children who can access online learning at home as part of their education are more likely to engage in 
classroom activities. Access to fast internet at home can also support children to build their digital skills, 
learn how to safely use the internet and take part in a world that is more reliant on digital technology. 
 
Eligibility 
 
To be eligible, families must: 
 
 HAVE a child living at home enrolled in an Australian school in 2023. 
 NOT have an active National Broadband Network internet service at their home* (having a mobile 

internet service does not affect eligibility). 
 LIVE in a premises that can access the National Broadband Network through a standard       .   

connection. NBN Co will check this for you after you apply. 
 REGISTER interest with your school and complete a consent form to be assessed for eligibility. 
 
*If an address has been disconnected within 14 days prior to an eligibility check – the address will be classified as ineligible. 
There may be cases where exceptions can be made, please contact the School Student Broadband Initiative team at 
SSBI@education.vic.gov.au to discuss further. 

 
If you are eligible, your home internet service will be provided at no cost for one year with a 
participating internet provider over the National Broadband Network. Each internet provider has its own 
step-by-step process to get you connected, which may involve you providing identification. 
 
Once you sign up, the internet provider will help you set up your connection. The initiative does not  
include devices such as a computer or tablet. Other members of your household can use the internet 
service provided through this initiative. 
 
The one-year period will start from the day your service is activated with your chosen provider. At the 
end of the one-year period, you will not be placed onto a paid service by your internet provider without 
your consent. The Australian Government is considering options beyond the one-year free period. 
 
How to apply 
 
 Ask your school for a copy of the School Student Broadband Initiative consent form. 
 Complete the consent form and return to the school. 
 NBN Co will use student address details on the consent form to confirm eligibility. 
 If you are eligible, NBN Co will issue a voucher for your family to use to sign up with a 

participating internet provider. This will be provided to you by your school. 
 
Please note: NBN Co will review the home address for eligibility. No personal information other than 
your main home address will be shared with NBN Co. Please see the consent form for details about 
how personal information will be used. 
 
For more information about the School Student Broadband Initiative, visit https://www.infrastructure.gov.au 

 
SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S EDUCATION WITH  

12 MONTHS FREE INTERNET AT  HOME 



School Activities  

Thu



Community News 

 
We have a family pass to 
give away so if you are  

interested  please go to our 
Facebook page and tag 

someone for a chance to 
win. Entries close  
 November 10th. 

 
Tickets also available for 

purchase through Ticketek. 





Award Winners 

  BE SAFE             BE  A LEARNER        BE RESPECTFUL 

Award Winners 

  BE SAFE             BE  A LEARNER        BE RESPECTFUL 

Andre P/1A Ridhesh 56C Layla 3/4B Gabe  3/4B John 5/6C Dexter 5/6A 

Brock P/1A River P/1B 

Zack 3/4C Violet 3/4C 

Maddison 3/4B 

Lily-May 1/2A Bailey 1/2B 

5/6 B 

Logan 5/6B Olivia 3/4B 


